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Check, Please for Hungry Hunter 

Photo Cathy Tyson 

First went the parking area, then the restaurant, now the 
Hungry Hunter Restaurant is officially demolished. The 
former home of prime rib and cheesecake at the corner of 
Pleasant Hill Road and Mt. Diablo Boulevard will soon be the 
home of a 23-unit townhome project by Signature 
Properties on the one and a half acre site. Five three-story 
Craftsman style buildings will surround a central common 
area for residents. C. Tyson  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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